
NOTICE FOR PARENTS REGARDING PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES

November 23, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians,

With COVID cases climbing to all-time highs in our region, we are no longer offering in-person
conferences during the upcoming Parent Teacher Conferences. While we understand that they may be
preferred by parents, we want to keep as many of our staff and students healthy as possible to maintain
our ability to offer 100% in-person learning in schools.

Conferences can be held virtually via Google Meet or by phone as they were conducted last
school year. Your teacher will be in contact with you to schedule your conference if they have not done
so already.

The school schedule remains the same during the  K - Grade 5 Parent Teacher Conferences during the
afternoons of December 7-10, with UPK conferences conducted on Thursday and Friday, December
9th and10th.

On December 7-10 for Kindergarten Students:
● Bus dismissal for Kindergarten Students on those days will be starting at 12:00.
● Parent Pick Up for Kindergarten Students will start at 11:50.

UPK Students will all have regular school days December 7&8 and no school December 9&10.

We look forward to sharing the wonderful learning that has been occurring with our students.

Sincerely,

Michael McTague Melissa Whitman
Principal Assistant Principal


